
MIX. COMM. NO. 6 
UHFI January 14,2014 

Senator Donna Merchado Kim 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 409 
41 5 S. Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Dear Senator Kim: 

Pursuant to Section 4 of HB 65, the following is UHA's report to the legislature relating to 
prescription drugs: 

1. As of January 14, 2014, the number of beneficiaries with prescription drug coverage 
is 45,417 

2. UHA does not have a requirement to purchase prescription drugs from a mail order 
pharmacy, therefore there is no data available to count beneficiaries who opted out of 
a mandatory program 

3. On January 14, 2014, the point of contact at the Insurance Division informed UHA 
that their office is currently drafting the form of the report; and that it should be 
available for plans to download prior to the first deadline of March 31 , 2014 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 532-2547. 

Since re1 y , 

. 
Alyson Estrella 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
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